
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 8:13 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

M R  Adam Mclennan 
17 / 94 Lawrence ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

After reading through the second D A  put forward from the harbord hotel I strongly agree with it moving 
ahead. Since the pub has been remodelled it is quieter than the old days even with the extra volume of 
patrons. I believe the new management are doing a great job with providing a family friendly location. I 
think a recording studio is a great move for the village and promotes live music amongst the youth. The 
extra parking will be used no doubt by beach goers in the summer. The upstairs balcony will add a beach 
view to the beach hotel and no doubt become an icon o f  the area. 
Please let the Harbord hotel move forward with their plans. 

Adam Mclennan 
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